December 12, 1941

Btahotblll Omah
Fredonia Public Schools
Fredonia, Kansas

Dear Mr. Burns,

I am senﬂim you severnl printed basketball schedules which

I hope will be useful to you. Thank you for your good wishes.
I hope that it will be possible for you to come to lawrence
for & number of the games this season. -

Sincerely,

Director of Physicul Bducation and Recreation
Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach




